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Stay tuned for upcoming events with our District website calendar available here.
Saturday, May 25: High School Graduation Ceremonies. Details here.
Monday, May 27: Memorial Day. No classes for students, o�ces closed.
Thursday, May 30: Last day of classes for U-46 students. Details here.
Friday, May 31: Registration deadline for the 2024-25 school year. Details here.

School District U-46 will be celebrating more than 2,700 members
of the #U46Classof2024 on Saturday, May 25, at the NOW Arena.
Five graduation ceremonies will be held to recognize students from
Bartlett, Larkin, Streamwood, South Elgin, and Elgin high schools as
they mark the end of one chapter and the start of the next.

The U-46 Board of Education, Superintendent Dr. Suzanne Johnson, Deputy Superintendent of
Instruction Lela Majstorovic, Assistant Superintendent of Schools Dr. Annette Acevedo, and many
other District administrators and principals will join families and friends for the ceremonies.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/17692
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.linkedin.com/company/28629/admin/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.instagram.com/sdu46_official/
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2
https://www.u-46.org/classof2024
https://www.u-46.org/calendar#calendar1/20240514/month
https://www.u-46.org/registration
https://www.u-46.org/classof2024


Among the graduates will be students who participated in the District’s award-winning Dual
Language program, earned the state Seal of Biliteracy, were named winners of the Superintendent’s
Scholarship, took part in the full-time Dual Credit program at Elgin Community College, and
graduated in the top two percent of their class.

Read more about this impressive group of graduates here. Visit our Class of 2024 page for the
ceremony schedule and links to watch the ceremonies via streaming, as well as a Graduation
Guide from the NOW Arena.

On Graduation Day, make sure to follow #U46Classof2024 on the District’s Facebook and
Instagram accounts to see highlights from this special day!

The last day of classes for students is Thursday, May 30. Students will have classes every
weekday until May 30 except on Monday, May 27, when U-46 schools and o�ces will be closed for
the Memorial Day holiday. Please remember that it is extremely important that our students are in
school and on time for class every day until the end of the school year.

As U-46 is busy encouraging our currently enrolled families to register their students for the 2024-
25 school year, it’s also important for us to share some information with you about the McKinney-
Vento Homeless Assistance Act.

The act is a federal law intended to remove barriers to learning for homeless students. The
ultimate goal is to provide homeless students with the same educational opportunities as those
who are housed.

Children who are eligible for services under the McKinney-Vento Act are those who “lack a �xed,
regular, and adequate nighttime residence.” In general, children or youth living in motels,
transitional housing, shelters, the streets, cars, abandoned buildings, and other inadequate
accommodations are considered eligible.

In U-46, students who are eligible for McKinney-Vento services are served by Project Access.

You can learn more about the McKinney-Vento Act, and the rights that it provides homeless
children, in our Project Access section here. You’ll also �nd contact information there if you have
questions or think your family might qualify for McKinney-Vento services.

In the video series “Johnson on the Job,” Superintendent Johnson visits U-46 employees to learn
more about their daily work and the important part they play in the District. Next, she spends time
with Scott Park, a gym teacher at Lords Park Elementary School. Click here to watch.

https://www.u-46.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=127&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=81634&PageID=1
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19703
https://www.u-46.org/cms/lib/IL01804616/Centricity/Domain/1578/2024%20Graduation%20NOW%20Arena%20Guide.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.instagram.com/sdu46_official/
https://nche.ed.gov/legislation/mckinney-vento/
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9215
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19706
https://youtu.be/Q7aBT_PJB3c


The U-46 Planetarium will be a stop on the Open Elgin Museum
Crawl being held Saturday, May 25, from noon to 4 p.m. Participants
will board a trolley to discover the rich tapestry of Elgin’s history at
�ve sites, which will all offer free admission.

In addition to the Planetarium, the trolleys will make stops at the Elgin History Museum, Elgin
Public Museum, Elgin Fire Barn No. 5 Museum, and the Gail Borden Public Library, which is
celebrating its 150th anniversary. Learn more by visiting elginchamber.com/openelgin24.

Beginning this summer, the state of Illinois is participating in the
nationwide Summer Electronic Bene�t Transfer (Summer EBT)
Program. Summer EBT, also known as SUN Bucks, will provide
grocery-buying bene�ts to eligible families during the summer break
when students are not receiving meals at school.

More information can be found here and here from the Illinois Department of Human Services.

We encourage those who believe they are eligible to �ll out the 2023-24 Fee Waiver form, available
in English and Spanish here, as soon as possible. Households that already qualify for the
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), Income Eligible Medicaid, Temporary
Assistance for Needy Families (TANF), or have children who are homeless or in foster care, are
not required to �ll out the Fee Waiver Form. No action is required for households that have already
�lled out the 2023-24 Fee Waiver form.

Please also note that during the summer months, families in need of meals can call 800-359-2163,
text “FOOD" (or “COMIDA") to 304-304, or view the USDA online map to �nd nearby meal sites open
to all children and youth age 18 and younger

https://youtu.be/Q7aBT_PJB3c?si=aBxCKotgh51dex1E
https://www.elginchamber.com/openelgin24
https://www.elginchamber.com/openelgin24
https://wegotyouillinois.org/summer-ebt/
https://www.isbe.net/Documents/SummerEBT-fact-sheet-for-all-families.pdf?_cldee=PjUCLj-g7HuaXt8Xw65Ih6OVkdgAGy0y5xrHXtLiKGYwQEwRKJOVKUusowRLmfr9&recipientid=contact-ab426b7b2134ec11b6e5000d3a5b4518-465cadfbf7ac478e8c79c6af3921af43&esid=fee5d812-a213-ef11-9f89-0022480906b2
https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=163478
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9288
http://link.isbe.
https://www.isbe.net/Documents/SummerEBT-fact-sheet-for-all-families.pdf?_cldee=PjUCLj-g7HuaXt8Xw65Ih6OVkdgAGy0y5xrHXtLiKGYwQEwRKJOVKUusowRLmfr9&recipientid=contact-ab426b7b2134ec11b6e5000d3a5b4518-465cadfbf7ac478e8c79c6af3921af43&esid=fee5d812-a213-ef11-9f89-0022480906b2


Students entering kindergarten, 6th, 9th, or 12th grade must meet certain health requirements listed
on our Health Services website. Forms were mailed to the homes of those students the week of
May 13.

Health requirements are due on or before the �rst day of school, Aug. 13, 2024. Students will NOT
be permitted to attend class if they do NOT have these requirements on �le by the �rst day of
school.

Schedules and teacher assignments are tentatively being released on July 16. Students who are
fully registered and have submitted the required health documents will be able to view their
schedule or teacher assignment.

There are a number of ways families can submit health paperwork over the summer. To view these,
and to get tips on how to convert paperwork into an electronic .pdf format, look to the “Health
Requirements” section on u-46.org/�rstdayready.

If you have questions or concerns about health requirements, please contact our Health Services
team by using Let’s Talk.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9106
http://u-46.org/firstdayready
https://out.smore.com/e/z6p97/dC-TX5?__$u__
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9106


Weekly Message from Dr. Johnson

Each week, Superintendent Dr. Suzanne Johnson shares a message
with U-46 employees and community members. You can read the
latest message here.

Care Solace

Care Solace is a complimentary and con�dential service provided
by School District U-46 to help locate a provider for mental health
care or substance use treatment. It’s available to U-46 students,
staff, and their family members. Learn more here.

Board of Education
The Board of Education
meetings are streamed on the
District’s YouTube channel and
via Zoom. Written highlights
from the meetings, as well as
presentations delivered to the
Board, can be found here.

We're Hiring
Have you considered
becoming a part of the U-46
team? School District U-46
offers a number of rewarding
opportunities for educators
and support staff. Community

Visit our U-46 Online Backpack
to �nd information on
community events, activities,
and resources for our U-46
families and students.

School District U-46
All means all.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/19904
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19904
https://caresolace.com/site/u46
https://youtu.be/bt-NWATMGRc?si=GtuWtz8V1AW0gO9H
https://youtu.be/bt-NWATMGRc?si=GtuWtz8V1AW0gO9H
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.u-46.org/Page/11620
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9125
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9125
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.instagram.com/sdu46_official
https://www.youtube.com//SchoolDistrictU46

